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HAPPY NEW YEAR!!
Entering 2018 has been very cold which for us is great!  This pushed the frost
further into the ground and freezes up the water holes.  Now all we need is snow
to get our season off and running, as our Tucker and drag are ready to groom and
we are wrapping up our bridge project the weekend of January 6th.  
   For January, we will have the previous and the current Miss Snowflake stop in
at our Club meeting and discuss their reign as Miss Snowflake.  It has been a
while since we have had them at one of our meetings or Club function.  Stop out
and help us show them our support!          
   We are just starting to get things in motion with winter finally showing up! 
Our trails are in and ready for us to use them, now all we need to do is make it
snow!  Let’s get out and do a “Snow Dance” to get that white stuff to start
falling!  So until next time, keep your track on the snow and headlight pointed
down the trail!

 MISS SNOWFLAKE
We will be having two AWSC celebrities at this month’s Club meeting, 2017-
2018 Miss Snowflake Lynsey Burzinski and 2016-2017 Miss Snowflake Erica
Keene!  Both are members of the same snowmobile club out of Stoughton, WI. 
We have invited them to our meeting to discuss their role as Miss Snowflake,
what it takes to become Miss Snowflake, their commitment of being Miss
Snowflake, their snowmobiling background, getting youth involved and youth
programs.  Plus, if you have daughters between the ages of 16-21, they would be
eligible to enter the Miss Snowflake pageant.  Bring them along with on
Thursday to help get our youth interested in snowmobiling as well as our Club!

THANK YOU’S
We’d like to thank those bringing finger type food to our December Club
meeting: Katie Sella, Melissa Groom, Patty Kison, Cathy Becker, Cal
Cummings, Drew Nelson, Jeff Habermann, Dan Burback and Circle B.  We all
enjoyed the variety and I do not believe anyone went away hungry, at least not on
purpose.  So if we have overlooked anyone, we apologize for this and please let
me know if we did.

CHILI DUMP
Attention Club Members, we are looking to have a Chili Dump at our January
Club Meeting and need volunteers to help with the chili, noodles, crackers,
cheese, side dishes and desserts.  If you are able to give us a hand, please give
Chris Habich a call on her cell phone and let Chris know what you are willing to
bring or check with Chris to see what is still needed.  Any and all help is
definitely appreciated!

CLUB CLOTHING
We are offering a limited run of clothing with our Club’s logo; please see the
attached flyer for information on what is available and pricing.  You are able to
order your item(s) online; only drawback is we need to get a minimum of twelve
(12) items to get this order processed.  Deadline is January 21, 2018.
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